

Panorama Recreation

Under the authority of the Peninsula Recreation Commission

1885 Forest Park Drive, North Saanich, BC V8L 4A3 Phone 250.656.7271 Fax 250.656.3360

info@panoramarec.bc.ca

www.panoramarecreation.ca

March 7, 2024

Tim Dunford, Board Chair School District 63 (Saanich) 2125 Keating Cross Road Saanichton, BC Canada V8M 2A5

Via email

RE: Sub-regional recreation needs assessment study

The Peninsula Recreation Commission, supported by Panorama Recreation staff, conducts regular service evaluations to ensure recreation services are provided effectively and efficiently while meeting the needs of the communities.

Recent discussions with staff from the District of Central Saanich, District of North Saanich and Town of Sidney determined that a comprehensive analysis of public recreation facilities and service levels on the peninsula is necessary to make informed decisions for the future.

As a key interest holder, we request your staff meet with Panorama staff to discuss property and recreation shared use as part of a sub-regional recreation needs assessment study.

We look forward to hearing from you regarding a convenient date and time to meet with Panorama staff.

Sincerely,

Niall Paltiel

Peninsula Recreation Commission Chair

cc: Dave Eberwein, Superintendent of Schools/CEO